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07 May 2024
46nd Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Viet Nam

Statement delivered by Lilit Toutkhalian, Minister Plenipotentiary

Mr. President,
Armenia welcomes the distinguished delegation of Viet Nam to the 4th cycle and thanks for the report. 
Armenia commends Viet Nam’s consistent policy regarding the promotion and protection of human rights. Since the previous review, Viet Nam has made great efforts to improve its laws, institutions, and policies on human rights.

In the spirit of constructive engagement Armenia recommends Viet Nam:

· To enhance domestic legal framework in providing sufficient social security and welfare to citizens,
· [bookmark: _GoBack]To intensify administrative reforms and the transition towards green economy,
· To continue efforts in improving the living standards of ethnic minorities and preservation of their language, culture and identity.  
Armenia wishes Viet Nam a successful UPR. 
Thank you.
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